

COMMANDING OFFICER USS MONTEREY (CG 61)

April 7, 2005

Dear George,

I want to thank you for the warm hospitality displayed to USS MONTEREY during our visit to Rhodes, Greece. The kindness you displayed by inviting my officers and I to dinner was a very warm gesture. The food was superb and the hospitality unrivaled.

All of us on MONTEREY take great pride in being ambassadors of the United States and we are grateful to you for all of the support you gave to us and all of the ship's over the years. I hope the coming tourist season brings you good fortune and happiness. Thanks again for making our Rhodes port visit a great one.

With Warm Regards,

. H. CURRY

Captain, United States Navy Commanding Officer